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UNITED STATES COAST GUARD SECTOR NEW ORLEANS 

MARINE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLETIN 
Volume XVII, Issue: 050                                                           Time:     1100                                                                        Date: 19 July 2017 

 
HIGH WATER SAFETY ADVISORY: 

MM 219 to MM 240 AHP LMR (25’ and falling) 
 

As a result of the Baton Rouge gauge reading 25’ and predicted to fall, the Captain of the Port of New Orleans has 
issued a safety advisory for all waters of the Lower Mississippi River (LMR) from Mile 219 Above Head of Passes 
(AHP), to Mile 240 AHP.  This safety advisory is effective immediately.   

 
Port Allen Lock LMR MM 219-229: 

 
1. All restrictions have been rescinded. 

 
     Wilkinson Point LMR MM 232-237: 
 

1. All restrictions have been rescinded. 
 

This Marine Safety Information Bulletin supersedes Volume XVII, Issue 043 High Water Safety Advisory: MM 219 to 
MM 240 AHP LMR (29’ and falling). 

   
For further information, contact the following:  

 
Vessel Traffic Center Lower Mississippi River: (504) 365-2230 (24 HR), VHF-FM CH 05A, 11, or 12 
Coast Guard Baton Rouge Waterways Management: (225) 298-5400 X230  
Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Command Center:  (504) 365-2200 

 
 

 
 

         
 

 
 

CAPTAIN W. R. ARGUIN 
Captain of the Port, New Orleans 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
For a current list of MSIBs within the COTP New Orleans Zone visit: https://homeport.uscg.mil/nola and look under “Safety and Security” 
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